
EXHIBIT H – WILDLIFE INFORMATION 
Meeker Sand & Gravel: M-1976-038 
 
There has been little or no change in the wildlife in this area since the original permit was 
issued. Animals of interest in the area include mule deer, elk and greater sage grouse.  GrSG 
have not been present in the area in the past 40 years due to irrigated hay ground surrounding 
the gravel pit on all sides. No other threatened or endangered species are present in the area.  
Wildlife use of the the area is consistent in that significant fluctuations by season are not 
present.  The manner in which mining and reclamation moves allows the wildlife to move from 
one area to the other in the mining operation.  Wildlife is acclimated to the operation and no 
significant impact is expected (30).  The local Colorado Parks & Wildlife office has been 
contacted regarding the proposed expansion and they have issued the attached statement 
dated September 25, 2023 (Exhibit H-1).  Meeker Sand & Gravel commits to the 
recommendations they have stated in the letter dated September 25, 2023, signed by Jonathan 
Lambert included as Exhibit H-1(29).  CPW has also approved of the proposed seed mix as being 
supportive of GrSG and wildlife habitat, as indicated in their letter dated September 25, 2023 
and included as Exhibit H-1 (29a). 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



EXHIBIT H-1: DIVISION OF WILDLIFE STATEMENT  
Dated September 25th, 2023, Signed by Jonathan Lambert 
Meeker Sand & Gravel: M-1976-038 

 

 



 

 


